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Franklin High School’s temporary move to the Marshall Campus 
during modernization of the Franklin campus
Franklin High School students and staff will attend school on the Marshall Campus for the school years 2015-16 and 2016-17 while 
the century-old Franklin High School campus is fully modernized. For the students, teachers and staff the buildings will be different 
but it will continue to be Franklin High School.  This advisory is intended to help families understand what to expect.

How will students get to the Marshall Campus?
Franklin students will be able to use both private and free public transportation to reach the Marshall campus at 3905 SE 91st Ave. 
Portland Public Schools does not provide regular yellow school bus service to high schools in the District. However all Franklin 
students are eligible for a free Portland Public Schools High School Student Transit Pass.   To learn more about bus routes for your 
trip to the Marshall Campus check out the TriMet schedule page: http://trimet.org/schedules/index.htm or, if you’re looking for the 
right TriMet app for your mobile device, go here: http://trimet.org/apps/index.htm

The Student Transit Pass program is a partnership amongTriMet, the school district and the City of Portland.

What if my special education student currently gets special yellow bus service?
Yellow bus service for special education students will not change simply due to a change in school location.  If your student is 
eligible now, they will still be eligible unless the IEP team makes a service change.  

What can my student expect at the Marshall Campus?
The Marshall campus offers large classrooms, a spacious inner courtyard, a full cafeteria, auditorium, gymnasium, library and ample 
parking.  In addition Marshall has a brand new turf field and track.

What is being done to prepare Marshall High School for Franklin Students? 
Marshall is also being updated to accommodate the educational and safety needs of Franklin High School staff and student 
population.   The work being done to accommodate the needs of the staff and students includes; fire alarm and IT system updates, 
roof repairs, classroom modifications as needed, and accessibility improvements.  

Why was the Marshall Campus selected as the temporary home for Franklin and Grant?

 During the planning for the voter approved bond measure, Marshall High School was selected as the best site to act as the 
temporary home for schools under construction (Franklin and Grant).  As a recently closed high school facility, Marshall has all the 
space and infrastructure needed to provide a successful, temporary home for the Franklin and Grant communities.  

Tours of Marshall Campus
For those who are interested, tours of the remodeled Marshall campus will be offered in Spring 2015. Dates will be shared at The 
Franklin Bond website; http://FranklinBond.pps.net, the Franklin School website; http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/franklin/ and the 
Franklin and Franklin PTSA Facebook pages.

Portland Public Schools is an affirmative action and equal opportunity employer.
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